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The Secretary of State for the United States of America
1o the Ambassador of Canada

Washington, April 10, 1978

Excellency:

I have the honor to refer to your note of March 31, 1978 regarding a program for
co-operation in the development of space remote sensing for global crop information.

The program outlined in the Memorandum of Understanding for Co-operation in
the Development of Space Remote Sensing for Global Crop Information between the
Department of Agriculture of Canada and the Department of Agriculture of the
United States of America with the participation of the Department of Energy, Mines
and Resources of Canada, the National Aeronautics and Space Administration of the
United States and the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration of the
United States signed on March 14, 1978 meets with the approval of my Government
and my Government concurs in your proposal that your note and this reply together
with the attached Memorandum of Understanding shall constitute an agreement
between our two Governments for co-operation in the development of space remote
sensing for global crop information, to be effective on the date of this reply fora period
of three years unless terminated earlier by either Government upon six months written
notice, or extended by mutual agreement of the two Governments.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

For the Secretary of State:
R C. BREWSTER

His Excellency
Peter M. Towe,
Ambassador of Canada



